
CHAPTER HIGHLIGHTS / FAITS SAILLANTS DES CHAPITRES

Saskatchewan Health Libraries Association (SHLA)

The Saskatchewan Health Libraries Association was
busy this spring preparing to host CHLA 2013 here in
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan. It was with great pleasure that
we were able to welcome delegates from across the country
and even internationally (two delegates came all the way
from England!). We took a break over the summer to enjoy
the fabulous weather and in September we began gearing
up for our Fall meeting that was held in Regina at the end
of October. The agenda included plenty of learning
(Continuing Education sessions on Active Learning and
on Emerging Technologies), a bit of business, and plenty of
socializing and networking, including a long-awaited

CHLA 2013 windup dinner. Amy Weisgarber (library
technician at Regina Qu’Appelle Health Region) is
redesigning our SHLA website and we are working on
updating our logo.

Catherine Boden
President, SHLA 2013�14
Liaison Librarian
University Library, University of Saskatchewan
Leslie and Irene Dube Health Sciences Library,
E-mail: catherine.boden@usask.ca

183

JCHLA / JABSC 34: 183 (2013) doi: 10.5596/c13-054

mailto: catherine.boden@usask.ca

